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JOINT STATEMENT FROM SALINA REGIONAL HEALTH CENTER 
AND BLUE CROSS BLUE SHIELD KANSAS 

 

(August 30, 2023) – We’ve heard loud and clear from members and businesses in Salina that you 

wanted us to resolve our contract quickly. We heard you. Today, we’re pleased to announce we’ve 

come to a collaborative agreement that lays the foundation for a renewed partnership, one that works 

towards future sustainability. 

BCBSKS members and patients will be able to continue in-network care locally after January 1, 

2024, which is when the current contract was set to expire.  
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